JOHN 9:4-5 Church Planting Missionaries in Colombia



JANUARY-FEBRUARY 2024



THANK YOU!

• We would like to start by saying thank you. Thank you for your faithful support over the years, thank you for your prayers for the ministry and us here in Colombia, thank you for the Christmas gifts and many other gifts you have sent to us, and thank you, thank you for your sacrificial giving! I could write a whole book on how we are so thankful to God for you all but I believe you also want to hear an update on the ministry here in Colombia. So here is the update now:

SINCE THE LAST TIME YOU HEARD FROM US...

- We are back on the field: During the months of January and February we said our "see you laters" to many friends and family. We finished our last scheduled meetings as well. We packed our bags, returned the house we rented and got on a plane that took us back to Colombia.
 - We are happy to be back and ready to see what God will do this next term.
- Iglesia Bautista Vision in Caldas:
 - Our first service here was a huge blessing!
 - On our first midweek service here, there were over 30 people in attendance
 - The church is seeing new people come every week.
 - Pray for the salvation of the many that have come for the first time over the last few weeks.
- Iglesia Bautista El Refugio in Bello:
 - This church plant is also growing in number.
 - Please pray for **Fernando**, he is growing spiritually everyday. He is serving at church and has been of great help in every service.
 - Pray for Jeisson and Sahara who are working hard at this church plant.
 - There is so much spiritual darkness in Bello but the church is shining brightly in this community.
 - Thank you for praying!

p in every church plant.

COLOMBIA CHURCH PLANTING LAND FUND: FOR IGLESIA BAUTISTA VISION IN CALDAS.

God has been blessing! So far \$4000 has been provided for the purchase of this land. Another church just promised to send in \$10,000. Please pray that God will help us raise the remaining \$86,000 to purchase land for this church in Colombia. We are very thankful to God for providing. Will you pray about

partnering with us to help raise the funds necessary for this eternal work?

You can send your donations to:

You can also give by scanning the **QR code**

Vision Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 647
Dawsonville, GA 30534
Memo - Colombia-Sanabria Land Fund.



Contact Information:

Colombia #: +57 316-832-3835

USA #: 404-432-9230

Email: R2Col@Outlook.com

Website: www.ReturnToColombia.org

Mailing/Support Address: Vision Baptist Missions c/o Miguel Sanabria P.O. Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534

Sending Church: Vision Baptist Church Alpharetta, GA Pastor Trent Cornwell 770-456-5881